CEDAR BLUFF TOWN COUNCIL 
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
AUGUST 28, 2019

The Town Council of the Town of Cedar Bluff, County of Cherokee, State of Alabama, met in Special Session in the Council Room at Town Hall, 3420 Martha Vera Lane, Cedar Bluff, Alabama on Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to notice duly posted as prescribed by law. Mayor Tammy Crane presided and called the meeting to order. Members in attendance were as follows:

Mayor 			             District 1
Tammy Crane                  	Tim Miller 

District 2                                     District 3
[bookmark: _GoBack]Donald Sanders                           Jerry Sprayberry           
                                                                           
District 4                         	 District 5                     
Norman Burton         		 Leatha Harp                
 
                  		
1. Town attorney Laura Lloyd suggested to the Town Council Pursuant to the Alabama Open Meetings Act that it is authorized to have an executive session with attorney Ed Howard from AMIC to discuss pending litigation against the Town of Cedar Bluff. Councilor Burton moved to go into executive session to discuss this matter. Councilor Sanders gave second.

Motion Carried: (6-0)
Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp, Miller and Crane
Nay: None
Absent: None


With no other business to discuss, Town Council did not convene after the executive session and the meeting was adjourned. 

						Approved:  
_______________________________________
Tammy Crane, Mayor

ATTEST: 
______________________________________
 Jennifer Mackey, Town Clerk
